
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 
TO: Mayor Alan Hanks 
 Rapid City Common Council 
 
FROM: Robert Ellis, Public Works Director 
 
DATE: May 18, 2009 
 
RE: Re-Advertise for Rapid Transit Bus Shelters 
 
 
 
 
Permission is requested to re-advertise for bids for the Rapid Transit Bus Shelters due to 
a publication error.   
 
Advertising will be done on May 23 and 30, 2009, with a new bid opening date of June 9, 
2009. 
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